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Dear All, 
 
We want to invite and remind you to join our 21 day prayer condition, starting today and ending on the 
21st of July 2014. 
 
The summer is always an intense time, since it is often the only time for us to connect to our friends from 
the bigger European and global network. It is also a valuable retreat from our busy daily lives & a chance 
to reflect on how to move forward. Let us prepare for that time well during these 3 weeks. 
 
Please join hands for the summer activities: the final preparations of the activities, for the spiritual and 
physical health of the staff and participants and for the overall success of the workshops. Also take this 
chance to prepare yourself internally and get the most out of the workshop(s). Set goals beforehand and 
get ready to meet new people, receive content and inspiration this summer. 
 
We appreciate your positive thoughts and prayers you will send for the activities. Be sure to check out our 
website, Facebook page and Twitter for updates and inspirations. 
 
Below an overview of the activities: 
 

Football workshop: 22nd – 30th of July, Chamarande, France 
 
Junior HARP workshop: 25th of July – 2nd of August, Camberg, Germany 
 
Senior HARP workshop: 9th – 16th of august, Willemsoord, Netherlands 
 
21 day Mobilization (MOB): 22nd of July – 12th of August, across Europe 
 
ODP+ workshop: 18th – 31st of August, Camberg, Germany 

 
From the ESGD team 
 
 
 
 


